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Message from the Principal

The first month of school has flown by! It has been an exciting month here at SCS. We have
been very blessed to welcome a number of new families and students to our community. The
classes and hallways have been bustling with activity this past month. Students in all grades
recently completed writing HLAT and MIPI assessments that help teachers and staff plan for
student learning. Teachers and students have been working hard to start off the year on the
right foot. This year we have both a girls and boys volleyball team, good luck to all of our
young athletes as they represent our school. The first School Council/PASS meeting was held
and the new executive was formed. One of the best parts of SCS is the awesome group of
dedicated and caring parents that work so hard on School Council/PASS. We all thank you for
all the opportunities you provide for our students. Breakfast program has been up and running
thanks to generous donations and the work of our staff. All P.E. classes participated in the
annual Terry Fox run on Sept 21. We were fortunate to have Jill Ladouceur, who is a First
Nation Algonquin, teacher and the granddaughter of a residential school survivor, lead all of our
classes in a variety of activities for Orange Shirt Day. Remember, even though our exterior
doors are locked, all parents are welcome to make an appointment if they need to meet with
myself or staff. We can be reached by email or phone. It is always nice to touch base with
parents as we all try to make our students successful. Thank you so much for all your support
and welcome to the 2021-22 school year.

Mike Tavaroli, Acting Principal

Meet the Staff

It was so great to see so many familiar
faces along with new families at the Meet
the Staff at SCS on September 14th. We
had a chance to visit, have a snack,

beverage and decorate our sidewalks with
chalk. There was a fantastic door prize
basket donated by the Parent Association
that went to a very lucky winner!
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Terrv Fox Run

The students and staff participated in our annual Terry Fox Run around a set
path and enjoyed the beautiful fall weather. Thank you to everyone who
donated to the Terry Fox Foundation. As well, thank you to the Parent
Association for your generous donation of gatorade for the students.
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Hot Lunches /P‘ Dﬁy\
We will once again be operating a hot lunch
program. It will be biweekly this year and
will be pre-portioned food from local OCfOber 12f‘h
restaurants. We are excited to give parents .
the ability to pay for hot lunches through Brlng your best
SchoolCash. Watch for notes coming home Al
soon! Smlle :

Retakes on

\ November 9th /

Goog

Did you hear?! You can now support your

w favourite local cause with every shopping trip
to Mayerthorpe Co-op just by registering
online. Sign up at pwcoop.ca/mayerthorpe

Hornivy

Sangudo Community School
is offering a
Breakfast Program at the school.

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, ALL donated food must be
PREPACKAGED.
( cheese strings, fruit cups, granola bars, etc.)

If you would like to make a PrePackaged Food or
Monetary Donation, we would greatly appreciate it!

Any questions please feel free to call SCS
(780)785-3431

Play School
NK Do you have a 3 or 4 year old? Are you

y | interested in registering them for Play
v School? We are still accepting
registration. Call the School for more
information.

Supporting Your Anxious Child

| i Please take a moment to read the latest article from
Please refer to the NGPS website our Morthern Gateway Public School Student
at ngps.ca for up-to-date

‘ ) Support Facilitator, Tammy Charko.
information.




@JEDLTB

| September 30,2021 Newsletter

THE SANGUDO STORM SPORTS REPORT
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Run Club is underway and practicing every Friday at Noon Recess, we have approximately 30
students participating! Our Big Cross Country competition for Grade 1-9 students is on October 6
at the Rotary Park in Whitecourt. The event is hosted by St. Joe’s School and sponsored by Strike
Energy. For those in Junior High who qualify for Zones, it will be held on October 7 at the Westlock
Golf Course hosted by St. Mary’s Westlock School.

= % ® sSCS JR BOYS AND JR GIRLS Volleyball has begun ® E %11 We are happy to announce wej

have both a JR Girls and a JR Boys Team this year!!

The season started off with a doubleheader battle against Fox Creek last week and a road trip to Hilltop
School. So proud of both our teams!

We are looking forward to a great season TEAM STORM & &
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